
 
 

Our students will lead and shape the future 

News release 

June 13, 2018 
 
Free summer meals for children ages 1 through 18 begins July 2 
Everett Public Schools offers free meals at selected locations 
 
Many students depend upon food programs during the school year and the summer meals 
programs continue to provide healthy meals when school is out. These sites are open for any 
child, one to 18 years of age, to drop in for a free meal. 
 
Summer meals are available at the following locations and times: 

  Meal Times Dates 

Site Name Address (all in Everett) Start End Start  End  Days  

Cascade High 801 E. Casino Rd, 982013 10:15 a.m. 10:45 a.m. July 2 Aug 10 M-F 
Breakfast 7:15 a.m. 7:45 a.m. 

Emerson Elementary 8702 7th Ave SE, 98208 1:00 pm 1:30 pm July 9 Aug 9 M-Th 
Breakfast 9:15 a.m. 9:45 a.m. 

Everett Boys and Girls 
Club 2316 12th St, 98201 11 a.m. noon July 5 Aug 23 M-F 

Everett YMCA 2720 Rockefeller Ave., 98201 11:30 a.m. 12:30 p.m. July 6 Aug 23 M-F 

Evergreen Middle 7621 Beverly Lane, 98203 noon 12:30 p.m. July 9 Aug 9 M-Th 
Breakfast 8:15 a.m. 8:45 a.m. 

Family Tree Apts 10110 19th Ave SE, 98208 noon 12:30 p.m. July 9 Aug 23 M-F 
Garfield Elementary 2215 Pine St, 98201 11:45 a.m. 12:15 p.m. July 9 Aug 23 M-F 

Grandview 718 Linden St, 98201 11:45 a.m. 12:15 pm. July 9 Aug 9 M-Th 

Hawthorne Elementary 1110 Poplar,  98201 1:00 pm 
9:15 a.m. 

1:30 pm 
9:45 a.m. July 9 Aug 23 M-F Breakfast 

Lincoln Way Apts 2721 Lincoln Way, 98087 Noon 12:30 pm July 5 Aug 23 M-F 

Madison Elementary 616 Pecks, 98203 1:00 pm 1:30 pm. July 9 Aug 9 M-Th 
Breakfast 9:15 a.m. 9:45 a.m. 

Pineview 220½ 98th Pl SE, 98208  12:45 p.m. 1:15 p.m. July 9 Aug 9 M-Th 
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The U.S. Department of 
Agriculture (USDA) summer meal 
programs operate in partnership 
with the federal government, state 
agencies, and local organizations 
to serve free meals to children age 
18 years and younger.  
 
USDA reimburses school districts 
for the meals served; state 
agencies oversee the program; 
and local organizations, including 
schools, nonprofits, parks and 
recreation departments, libraries, 
and faith-based groups serve the 
meals. Summer meals programs 

are critical to children in need because we know that only a portion of students participate in 
summer meal programs compared to those that participate during the school year.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Jenna Lewis at 425-385-4380 or visit the food and 
nutrition website. The website will have the most up-to-date information on meal locations. 
 
---end--- 
 
For more information: 
Leanna Albrecht, Director of Communications, 425-385-4040 
Jenna Lewis, Food and Nutrition Services, 425-385-4380 
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